
The Municipality of Anchorage Project Management & Engineering Department 
(MOA PM&E) is planning to upgrade the following Norann Subdivision roadways: 
W. 57th Avenue, W. 58th Avenue and a portion of Cope Street (see map on back). 
Improvements may include:

How to get involved:
• �Visit the project website for 

meeting schedules, project 
documents, and to sign up  
for e-mail updates. 

•� Complete the project 
questionnaire, which will be 
mailed later this month with 
instructions for submitting your 
responses by mail or online.

• �Attend a public open house:  
The first is expected to be held 
in summer 2021.

• New road foundation 
• New asphalt pavement
• New curb & gutter

• New storm drain system
• New pedestrian facilities 
• New street lighting

The MOA has contracted with CRW Engineering Group, LLC (CRW) to provide preliminary 
engineering and design services. CRW will evaluate alternatives to improve the roadways 
and provide recommendations in a Design Study Memorandum (DSM). The project is 
funded only through the DSM phase. No funding for construction has been received at this 
time.

The existing MOA owned right-of-way (ROW) is 60 feet wide along the project roadways. 
Private improvements within the ROW currently may be impacted during construction 
including fences, trees, planters, etc. These impacts will be better known as the design 
team develops the DSM.

For more information and to sign up for e-mail 
updates, please visit the web page or contact:  

Holly Spoth-Torres,  
Public Involvement

(907) 223-0136   •   comments@crweng.com
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